
   

 

 

From: Anthony Howard                                                                                      January 11, 2012 
            P.O. Box 4153 
            Yatahey, New Mexico 87375 
           Phone: (505) 735-2843 
 
To:  Kristi Jensen  

Western Region SARE Program 
Ag Science Building Rm 305 
4865 Old Main Hill 
Utah State University 
Logan, UT 84322-4865 
kristi.jensen@usu.edu 

 
Dear Mrs. Jensen,  
  
I am writing this letter in regards to my Western Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education 
grant award FW10-060 title; Eastern Navajo Cattle Herd Improvement. First, I want to thank 
WSARE for the opportunity to carry out this project. It has made a really important difference on 
our tribal ranches and the rest of the ranchers involved with the Eastern Navajo Cattle Grower. 
 
Second, I am submitting an annual progress report for fiscal year 2011 and report on the progress 
we have made so far. Attach is my annual progress report. Here is general information on the grant 
award;  
 
Type of Report: Annual progress report  
Project Number: FW 10-060 
Project Title: Eastern Navajo Cattle Herd Improvement 
Location of Project: Eastern Navajo Agency, Crownpoint, New Mexico. 
Funding Period: From 2010 to 2012 
Total Grant Award (dollars): $ 29,992 

 

Project Coordinator: Anthony Howard 

P.O. Box 4153 
Yatahey, New Mexico 87375 
Telephone Number: 505-735-2843 
Email Address: brightpath10@yahoo.com 

 
Technical Advisor:  Manny Encinias, Ph.D. 

15 NMSU Lane, Clayton, New Mexico 88415 
Telephone Number: 575-374-2566 
Email Address: mencinia@nmsu.edu 

 
Please let me know if there is any other information you need at this time and I can be reached at 
the above address and thank you again.  
Sincerely, 

 
Anthony Howard 
 
 


